
EDMUND G. BROWN
GOVERNOR

SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA

October 20, 1966

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel M Tolmach
Oxnard, Calif.
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Tolmach:
I wish I could talk personally to every resident of 
Oxnard, but as a candidate for governor in a state 
of 19 million, it's just not possible. That's why 
I'm writing you instead - to ask you to weigh my 
experience against my opponent's inexperience and to 
give careful study to our public positions.
I'm proud of our administration in Sacramento and its 
achievements for your community: the $3.9 million 
initial development of the Point Mugu parks and 
recreation project - early completion of the first 
phase of the Simi Valley Freeway - completion and 
improvement of the Ventura Freeway - your new state 
college.
However, it's not what my administration has done in 
the past, but what it will do in the future, that is 
most important.
Positive and practical proposals for immediate property 
tax relief for you - development of new beaches and 
parks - stronger law enforcement - improvements in 
education - action to improve the economic well-being 
of all Californians... these are the goals I have set.
It is my hope, Mr. and Mrs. Tolmach, that on 
election day you will decide that our present 
Democratic administration is best able to serve 
you, Ventura County and the future of our State.

Sincerely

EDMUND G. BROWN, Governor
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